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1. The meeting, as usual, opened with sport updates in and out of season. 
2. Important dates were mentioned.
-The Fang awards are set to take place on May 3rd.
3. The SAAC team challenge was discussed.
-It will be ending on April 30th 
-Teams should keep posting pictures with the #fangsunited
-Dollar day money can still be turned in
4. The concept of SAAC becoming a “RSO” was discussed
-This stands for a registered student organization
-Suggested level for us was 3
-Becoming an RSO involves having programs.
	-Ideas included speakers, food at games ect.
5. Voting for game of the year took place.
-The options were:
	1. Women’s lacrosse (against Belmont Abbey with a win in double overtime. The final score was 9-8)
	2. Softball (against Carson Newman games with 2-0 and 4-0 wins)
	3. Men’s soccer (Win against LR in the quarter finals win a shootout)
6. A Review of the SAAC year was given. This included goals for next year and this year’s accomplishments.
7. Volunteer opportunities for the end of the semester were discussed. 
-Mon April 24th 8:30-10:30 reading at the elementary schools (volunteers needed)
-May 6th Kids play day 8-1 (volunteers needed)
8. Senior gifts were discussed for this year and the years upcoming. 
-This year stoles will be given at graduation for GPAs above 3.0 and cords will be given to those with a GPA below 3.0. They will be handed out at the Fang Awards.
-Discussion for next year will need to be revisited. 
9. Finally, Reminders about compliance and the attendance sheet ended the meeting
-All sports and done with required activities on April 28th unless they are still in season.

